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We are so proud of our Year 2 children that took the statutory tests last 

week. A big well done for working so hard and trying your best. Year 3, 4 

and 5 are after half term.  

The children were wowed last week at the spectacular performance of Joseph and his 

amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat at the Hall for Cornwall. As the title states, it truly was 

amazing and the children are now very excited about putting on their own performance 

in July! They will be bringing the song words home over half term and we would       

appreciate your help in ensuring they learn them. Thank you.  

Our new Reception have been to school a few times now and all seem to be settling 
in very well. We will look forward to getting to know them a bit better when they 
join us in September.  

We have now changed our school website over to the provider that services the Aspire 

schools. Our new address is www.stmawes.eschools.co.uk 

We had a photographer in school yesterday to take some photos of the children which will be 

added shortly. The children have even drawn portraits of the staff! 



        Our stars of the week are       

      Maya, Kaiden, James and Isla. 

               Well done everyone.  

Well done to the following winners of our reading karate bands: 
Orange (50 reads) - Harvey 
Green (80 reads) - Niamh and Isla 
Blue (110 reads) - Evie M 
Purple (150 reads) - Jack B and Jacob 
Red (200 reads) - Imogen and Lily-Rose 

Year 2 and 3 had lots of fun at their annual 

sleepover in school last night. Mrs Crinks 

said they all behaved brilliantly and actually 

managed to sleep a bit too! A big thank you 

to Mrs Crinks, Ms Praed and Miss Foster for 

giving up their time to give the children this 

opportunity. Today was spent having fun at 

Paradise Park.  

We hope you all have a great 

half term holiday and the sun 

shines every day! Term starts 

on Monday 5th June.   

The children joined the nation on Thursday to observe a minute of silence as a mark of respect to 

everyone affected by the devastating events in Manchester this week. 


